
 
 

MICHIGAN ASSOCIATION OF RAILROAD PASSENGERS 

38th ANNUAL MEETING 

Clara’s On The River (the former Michigan Central Depot) 
44 McCamly Street North, Battle Creek, MI 49017 • 269-963-0966 

10 September 2011          10:30 am – 2:30 pm 

Keynote speaker for this year’s annual meeting is Dr. John “Joe” Schwarz, lifelong train advocate, former 
Congressman, and newly appointed by Governor Snyder to the Midwest Interstate Passenger Rail Commission. 
Tim Hoeffner, head of MDOT’s office of high-speed rail, and Rick Harnish, Midwest High Speed Rail Assoc., will 
provide updates on the many exciting initiatives to expand and improve passenger train services in our region.  

 
If you plan to attend, please RETURN THIS FORM NOW in an envelope 

along with a CHECK made out to MARP, Inc., and mail it to: 

MARP, P.O. Box 532256, Livonia MI 48153-2256 

Must be postmarked by:  Wed, August 24 

Please Register  __________ people at $25 per person 

Fee includes a catered lunch – Select one choice per person 

___Chicken Hawaiian     ___Cheese Stuffed Shells w/ vegetable marina     ___Top Sirloin 

$____________ enclosed 


